
 

Local Safeguarding Officer 
 

Judy Moir 

lsr.caloundra@bne.catholic.net.au 

0421 873 060 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding News  
 

The Safeguarding Commitment for the Archdiocese of Brisbane and Caloundra  
Catholic Parish is: Zero tolerance for all forms of abuse and strives to safeguard all who interact 

with its ministries & services. Special priority is given to the safety & wellbeing of children & adults 
at risk. In an emergency, please call the Police 000 or information can be provided to STOPline 

anonymously. Phone: 1300 304 550 Email: AOB@stopline.com.au Online: 
www.bnecatholic.stoplinereport.com    

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/safeguarding/safeguard/  
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